
The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order 

on January 4, 2021 at 7:19 p.m.  Supervisors present:  Doug Sivers, Dave Bailey, and Alton 

Wilber.  Secretary/Treasurer and Alternate Secretary/Treasurer present:  Linda Rockwell and 

Janette Tiffany.  Public present:  Lori Raub. 

Public Comments None. 

Minutes Dave made a motion to accept the December 2020 Meeting Minutes as presented.  

Alton seconded and Doug voted yes. 

Road Report Dave reported the following December 2020 activities:  Plowing and cindering as 

needed; grader work for flood repair to Trip, Shanty, and Mahoney; grader work to Valley View, 

Mill, and Mountain Valley.  The Dirt & Gravel Roads Project for Cabin Hill was funded. 

Treasurer’s Report Dave made a motion to accept the December 2020 Treasurer’s Report, pay 

Bill List 01-2021, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month and pay the payroll for 

January.  Alton seconded and Doug voted yes. 

Scheduled Public Input None. 

Old Business  None. 

New Business  Dave made a motion to appoint Lori Raub to the Liberty Township 

Planning Commission for three years to end of 2023.  Alton seconded and Doug voted yes. 

Linda will update the tax information form and submit it. 

The IRS mileage is 56.0 cents a mile beginning January 1, 2021. 

Linda reviewed the 2021 PSATS Bill and Membership Information Form. 

The supervisors reviewed the Susquehanna County Board of Elections for the May 18, 2021 

election. 

There were no resolutions to adopt at this meeting. 

Linda reported that the 2020 Fourth Quarter Reports and W2s were completed on January 4, 

2021. 

The Statement of Financial Interests forms have not yet been received. 

Meetings The Planning Commission will meet on Monday, January 11; COG will meet on 

January 19; The Supervisors will meet on February 4. 

Correspondence This was handled during the month. 

Check Signing  The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment. 

Adjournment  Dave made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:43 p.m.  Alton seconded 

and Doug voted yes. 


